
-----Original Message----­
From: Dr. Dankwa
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2006 3:42 PM
To: 'mjong@hvgb.net'
Subject: ERjPR Review

Hello Michael,

This is a follow-up of our discussion on the issue.

On March 6, 2006, we received the spreadsheet print out of the results of the repeat test donein Toronto on the cases from our region. On the form, there is an indication of the receipt of ourcases in Toronto on January 24 2006. As I explained, the cases were sent from St Anthony to StJohn's and were then forwarded to Toronto (for each case there were the original slides, copiesof the original report and the block on which the tests were performed). I presumed St John'smust have received our cases, at the latest, by mid January.
As you may recall, there was an initial discussion as to what the direction might be on the ER/PRsituation during the fall of last year. During that period requests came in piecemeal up untilNovember when a general call came in for all cases. We received a list from the CancerFoundation just before Christmas on the remainder of our cases. Those cases were sent inJanuary and "results" included with the spreadsheet mentioned.

I am still puzzled as to what 8t John's may have received recently from us. I hope this clarifies thEsituation.

Thanks.

Kweku
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